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The Results Are In!

Another Summer Reading program has gone by and before we start

bundling up for the cold weather (and thinking about what we'll do for next

year's theme, "On Your Mark, Get Set…Read!"), we should take a moment

to reflect on this year's results.

The Numbers

Good ol' quantitative data! We had about 884 children register for the

Summer Reading Program this year. 139 of them logged 106,990 minutes

worth of reading (1,783.17 hours or 74.3 days). 537 kids logged 6,917 books

read. 91 teen programs drew in 435 attendees and 390 children events

brought in a whopping 4,479. If you didn't want to do that math, that means

libraries hosted a total of 469 events over the summer, and reported 4,914

attendees (752 of those were grownups). Libraries also held 23 adult

programs that 308 attended. That's a lot of numbers (17 including this one)!

http://clintonessexfranklinlibrarysystem.createsend1.com/t/i-e-thtioy-l-ny/


The Stories

Quantitative data is all well and good, but don't count out qualitative data.

Let's get some stories directly from those who made this Summer Reading

Program special for so many kids!

Karen Armstrong from Lake Placid Public Library said, "Our program

numbers were absolutely beyond expectation, with children’s circulation

increasing by 55% and visitation increasing by 250-300 people per day

(includes all patrons).  This clearly indicates an increase in reading-related

activity by children and families due to a formal summer reading program."

Susan Wool over at Malone Wead Library stated, "One week a grandmother

+ her grandsons stopped by the library to get books (unaware of our

program). The library staff invited them to join that day’s program and they

were so excited they returned for the rest of the programs."

Peg Mauer from Goff-Nelson Memorial Library in Tupper Lake showed how

a personal touch can go a long way: "This year when young readers came in

with their parents, I spoke directly to the child and personally challenged

him/her to read a book a day. I said, 'I’m sure that you can read a book a day;

do you think you can do that?' and they’d shake their heads yes every time!

I’d say, 'It doesn’t have to be a big book like Harry Potter, but I know you can

read a book a day.' As a result, we had a 20% increase in the number of

participants and the number of books read over last year."

Make sure to take a look at pictures of presenters (human and canine) and

happy kids from Schroon Lake Public Library (thanks to Jane Bouchard):

http://clintonessexfranklinlibrarysystem.createsend1.com/t/i-l-thtioy-l-j/
http://clintonessexfranklinlibrarysystem.createsend1.com/t/i-l-thtioy-l-t/
http://clintonessexfranklinlibrarysystem.createsend1.com/t/i-l-thtioy-l-i/
http://clintonessexfranklinlibrarysystem.createsend1.com/t/i-l-thtioy-l-d/




And take a gander at Saranac Lake Free Library's furry heroes, ice cream,

and nifty art collection (thanks to Peggy Orman):

http://clintonessexfranklinlibrarysystem.createsend1.com/t/i-l-thtioy-l-u/
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http://clintonessexfranklinlibrarysystem.createsend1.com/t/i-l-thtioy-l-p/


Explore NY Recreational Reading Lists for 2016 -
Volunteers

The New York State Library is very pleased to continue partnering with

NYLA/YSS and NYLA/SSL to provide youth the Explore New York

recreational reading lists as part of Summer Reading at New York Libraries.

They are requesting your input to prepare the four reading lists for the

upcoming 2016 summer reading season. The 2016 summer reading slogan

is “On Your Mark, Get Set…Read!” and the theme is sports, exercise, games,

and fitness.

The 2015 lists, found

on http://www.nysl.nysed.gov/libdev/summer/explore.htm, will be revised

in all areas, with an extra focus on removing out-of-print and outdated

titles, adding titles that support the exercise, health, sports theme,

and equalizing the balance of fiction and nonfiction titles.

They are hoping to get a few more volunteers from Public libraries. If you

are interested in volunteering to develop Explore New York lists for 2016

and lending your expertise on fun and interesting books, related to the

history, cultures, and diversity of New York State, please contact Nora

Burrows at nora.burrows@nysed.gov by November 5, 2015. Nora will then

send out full information to those interested in volunteering.

Please include your complete contact information including your name,

title, and email address. They will get back to you with all the information

you need to get started so the lists will be ready for distribution by the end

of January.

http://clintonessexfranklinlibrarysystem.createsend1.com/t/i-l-thtioy-l-m/
http://clintonessexfranklinlibrarysystem.createsend1.com/t/i-l-thtioy-l-c/
mailto:nora.burrows@nysed.gov
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@CEFLSTweets

Follow us on Twitter! We offer information from around the region and

interesting, entertaining, and informational updates in 140 characters or

less.

CEFLS on Twitter

 

http://clintonessexfranklinlibrarysystem.createsend1.com/t/i-l-thtioy-l-q/
http://clintonessexfranklinlibrarysystem.createsend1.com/t/i-l-thtioy-l-f/
http://clintonessexfranklinlibrarysystem.createsend1.com/t/i-l-thtioy-l-z/


http://clintonessexfranklinlibrarysystem.createsend1.com/t/i-l-thtioy-l-e/
http://clintonessexfranklinlibrarysystem.createsend1.com/t/i-l-thtioy-l-s/
http://clintonessexfranklinlibrarysystem.createsend1.com/t/i-l-thtioy-l-w/
http://clintonessexfranklinlibrarysystem.createsend1.com/t/i-l-thtioy-l-jr/

